Raising A Reader
Southwest Human Development

Based on a national, evidence-based model, Raising A Reader is an eight-week early literacy program that offers a proven, cost-effective and scalable way to educate parents about the importance of early literacy and how they can build these skills in their young children and help them enter school ready to learn. Each week, families take home bags filled with award-winning children’s books.  By integrating books and stories into the family routine, Raising A Reader introduces parents to important developmental milestones and concepts of infant brain development.  During each workshop, the literacy specialist models to the parents how to engage their children not only with the use of books, but also by teaching them the value of singing, dancing and playing as a way to help build their vocabulary to better prepare their children  for kindergarten. Raising A Reader invites all members of the family to participate.  Of those that participate, 81% are moms, while 13% are fathers. Raising A Reader goes beyond the well-known message that parents should read to their children by using books as a vehicle to strengthen the parent-child relationship.

Through partnerships with various community organizations, the Raising A Reader program model literally meets families where they are.  Trainings are held on-site in affordable housing apartment communities, eliminating the need for transportation, a common barrier for the target population, and helping to build a sense of community among participants.  In addition, Raising A Reader collaborates with elementary schools, family resource centers and other non-profits to provide another convenient community-based setting for the trainings.

Raising A Reader also brings information about a wide variety of community resources to families, many of which are socially and linguistically isolated, not involved with formal child care or other social services and health programs. “Resources of the Week” have included Head Start, Healthy Families, the Birth-to-Five Helpline, the public library, ESL classes, computer classes, immunization clinics, WIC and Nurse Family Partnership.  Each week, the literacy specialist informs the families about variety of programs the agency has to offer.  They provide brochures, answer questions that arise and facilitate program enrollment when appropriate.  

Contact Kendra Smiley for more information about scheduling this early literacy program. 
Phone number – 602-633-8748
Email- ksmiley@swhd.org
